
 Visiting Hours In General Wards  

Starting on October 15, 2024, our hospital's visiting rules are as follows:  

We will continue to monitor the social situation and make it easier for people to visit. 

 

Visiting hours: Weekdays, Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays between 1 p.m. and 8 p.m. 

Frequency:    No limit within the above time frames, approx. 60 min. per visit 

Place:         Either by the bedside with the curtains closed or in the waiting room behind 

 the elevators 

Number of people allowed: up to 3 people at a time 

Who can visit: The key person will choose based on the patient's wishes. People who are 

healthy, over 10 years old, and can comply with the following: 

How to visit:  Use the hand sanitizer at the ward’s entrance, fill in the visitor form, and submit 

it at the nurse station. 

Rinku General Medical Center 

(Precautions) 

･ Visitors shouldn't have a fever, cough, diarrhea, or feel unwell on the day of the visit.  

･ They and those around them shouldn't have been sick for the past week. 

･ Their child's school class shouldn’t have been closed due to an infectious disease 

outbreak. 

･ Eating and drinking are prohibited during the visit. Face masks must be worn both by 

patients and visitors. 


